
RAPID READ 

Monday, June 5th, 2023 
 

EVENTS & ANNOUNCEMENTS 

➢ For last weeks Good Green News: Canada Post started their journey towards achieving net-zero 
emissions by committing to converting their fleet to electric vans, starting with Nanaimo and 
Richmond. 

➢ Hi Rapids – did you enjoy painting party last time or want another chance to join?  We are having an 
Acrylic Painting Session today and tomorrow during Lunch in Room 107.  Free freezies will be 
provided!  

➢ Congratulations to the Spoken Word finalists who will be competing all day tomorrow!  If you would 
like to know when you are performing, the list is on the English bulletin board by Room 114. Don’t 
forget to speak with your teachers to get permission. 

➢ Grade 11 Students: You are invited to the library this Wednesday at lunch for an info session on all 
things CLC and capstone. There will be a short presentation followed by various booths around all 
topics CLC and capstone.  See you there! 

➢ So you think you can drive?  Prove it by competing in the Mario Kart Tourney this Friday after school 
in the Library.  Register using the QR code located on Instagram and school posters. 

WEEKLY CAFETERIA SPECIALS 
Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Swedish 
Meatballs & Mash 

Pulled Pork & 
Onion Rings 

Vegetable 
Lasagna 

Chicken Ramen Penne Alfredo 

SPORTS 

➢ Congratulations to the Sr. Boys Rugby who finished 5th place in the Provincials! Great work Rapids! 

CAREERS 

➢ Citadel Middle School is having their leaving ceremony on Wednesday, June 28th from 12pm-3pm. 
Any leadership students interested in volunteering, please see Ms. David in the Career Centre.  

THEATRE/MUSIC 

➢ Last call for New York Tour 2024! Did you miss the info meetings, but are still interested in going 
with us to NYC during Spring Break 2024?  See Mr. Schoenhals or Ms. Roberge and plan to meet 
tomorrow at 6pm in the theatre.  

➢ The Yearend Music Concert is this Thursday at 7pm.  It will feature the Jazz Band, Concert Band, 
Choir, Vocal Jazz and Strings! Admission is by donation.  Come support your Rapids! 

 

 



FRIM 

➢ Hey Frenchies!  Save the date – on Thursday, June 15th, we will be having our last PIF event of the 
year:  Trivia Night in the Caf!  Sign your team up by scanning the QR code on the posters in the halls 
and come win some prizes! 

 


